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Additional Information

We will be going to the Harn Homestead on Friday, May 5th to get a glimpse into life as a pioneer.  We will leave here at 9:30 and return at 1:30.  

We would love for you to join us tomorrow at Harn Homestead.  You may follow the bus or meet us there.

Please remember to work on your Oklahoma research project.



 

Upcoming Events
*May 5 – Harn Homestead field trip
*May 11th – Muffins for Mom
*May 19 – Enrichment Cluster Showcase 5:00-7:00
*May 25 – Last Day of school

This Week

We are working on Oklahoma State Symbols.  The students have been doing research in order to complete their Oklahoma iPad.

In math we have been working on multiplication facts.  Please practice these at home in increase speed.



